
Please do not enable a patchwork of regulations through out the state.  If certain people believe that we need more protections from 
concealed weapon license holders, which I am sure are not high on the list of violent crime statistics, at lease do it state wide.

I am sorry that people are afraid.  I am sorry that the Legislature is being manipulated by fear to grasp at virtually any action, 
whether reasonable or not to either be perceived as doing something, anything to protect from that fear.


